From:

Sent: 12 December 2023 14:47
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application No: 3/2023/0659 Grid Ref 372246 436279

JoN

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Kathryn Hughes,
The proposal as regards the above Planning application to increase the number of dogs on site would give rise to the

already significant noise emanating from this aptly named 'Bark Park'.
ﬂobject in the strongest possible terms to an increase in dogs at the site.

Yours sincerely,




